
February 11, 2020 

 

Dear Education Committee Members, 

I am writing to ask you to support Representative Huebert’s bill, HB2601. As a Kansan, and a father with 
two children that have had reactions to vaccinations, I am against any vaccine mandates. Mandating 
vaccines violates our religious freedoms that we are guaranteed in the United States of America. Please 
do not allow the pharma funded KDHE to have any say in vaccination administration. 

 
Thank you, 

Jarrod Johnston 

Concordia, KS 


